
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: January 13, 2023 

 

Re: Resolution – Shared Services - SRO  

 

 

Recommend the board approval of allowing the addition of one additional School Resource 

Officer for the Glassboro Public Schools as agreed upon by the Borough of Glassboro. 

 

 

 

 


